Head Office
Uttarakhand Environment Protection and Pollution Colntrol Board

6 Vasant Vihar Phase-l, Dehradu

HEHSIC: ttp://qov.ua.nic.in/ueppcb

Public Notice

This is for information of Industries, Hotels/Restaurants, Urban Local bodies and other
concerned that to a) establish or take any steps to establish any industry, operation or
process, or any treatment and disposal system or an extension or addition thereto,
which is likely to discharge sewage or trade effluent into a stream or well or sewer or on
land or (b) bring into use any new or altered outlets for the discharge of sewage; or (c)
begin to make any new discharge of sewage are required to obtain Consent to Establish
and Consent to Operate under section 25 of Water (Prevention and Control of Pollution)
Act, 1974. Similarly no person shall, without previous consent of the State Board
establish or operate an industrial plant as per section 21 of Air (Prevention and Control
of Pollution) Act, 1981.

All the concerned are therefore, required to ensure compliance of above sections of the
Acts and not to discharge any effluent and/or emit any emission without requisite
treatment and prior consent from the Board.

This is also to inform that all the effluent and/or sewage finally meet in to river Ganga
directly or indirectly. The case regarding water quality of river Ganga is being taken up
by Hon’ble Supreme Court of India under writ petition no. 3727 of 1985 in the matter of
Shri M.C. Mehta and Union of India & Others.

All the concerned are hereby directed to make provision for control of Water and Air
Pollution and apply to concerned Regional Office of this Board with a copy to this Office
as per prescribed application form available at Board's web site. For any clarification
contact may be made with Regional Officer of this Board (E-115, Nehru Colony,
Dehradun for Garhwal Region (0135-2668092) and Behind Hotel Saurabh, Awas
Vikas Colony, Haldwani for Kumaon Region, 05946221532). Failure to comply with
the above, penal action will be initiated as per the provisions of the Act. Public at large
is also requested to provide feed back on our website.

Member Secretary



